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Commercial I Industrial General Energy Efficiency Program 

Purpose 

This program promotes the upgrading of energy efficiency projects among Commercial or Industrial 
Customers by paying a Commercial or Industrial Customer an incentive who implements an energy 
efficiency project at its commercial or industrial facilities. 

Availability 

This DSM program's rates, terms and conditions are available to Commercial or Industrial Customers, 
subject to the limitations and eligibility requirements of this program, and to the rules and regulations Qf 
this tariff. 

Eligibility 

An eligible Commercial or Industrial Customer who implements an energy efficiency project at its 
commercial or industrial facilities in Kenergy Corp.'s service area in accordance with the terms and 
conditions of this program. 

. Member Incentives 

T Kenergy Corp will pay a Commercial or Industrial Customer an incentive payment of up to $350 per kW of 
measurable improvement in demand reduction achieved by an energy efficiency project located in the 
Kenergy Corp. service area. The maximum incentive available per project is $25,000. 

0 

Terms & Conditions 

To qualify for the incentive under this program, a Commercial or Industrial Customer must submit to 
Kenergy Corp. the following information: 

1. Information from which the energy efficiency of the existing commercial or industrial facility can be 
calculated; 

2. Information from which the energy efficiency of the commercial or industrial facility can be 
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calculated after the completion of the energy efficiency project, and the improvement in the energy 
efficiency of the commercial or industrial facility can be deteflllined; 

3. Infonnation that documents the plans and specifications of the energy efficiency project, the 
purchase, construction or installation of the improvements of the energy efficiency project at the 
commercial or industrial facility, including a copy of the invoice(s) for materials and installation 
services associated with the project; 

4. Certification by the Commercial or Industrial Customer, or a third party acting on behalf of the 
Commercial or Industrial Customer, of the installation of the improvements specified in the energy 
efficiency project at the Commercial or Industrial customer's facility in the Kenergy Corp. service 
area; and 

5. A copy of the fonn showing the calculation of the demand reduction achieved by the energy 
efficiency project improvements, signed by the Commercial or Industrial Customer. 

() Evaluation, Measurement and Verification 

c 

Kenergy Corp. will initiate a process of evaluation, measurement and verification for the program. The 
process will ensure the quality and effectiveness of the program and optimal use of resources. 
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